
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

20th September 2024 
 

University Presentation  
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
On the 1st October we are delighted to have secured Oxford University to come into Kingsmead to 
speak to selected students about Russell Group universities and Oxford University. The presentation 
will cover what university is, the benefits of attending prestigious universities, the subjects they offer, 
university life and how students can give themselves the best chance of securing a place at a Russell 
Group university.  
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to attend. This is due to their current 
high attainment, or prior attainment being high and them having the ability to apply to Russell Group 
universities as their next steps in the future. 
 
At Kingsmead we want to give our students every opportunity to succeed and encourage them to aim 
high. Your child will attend the talk in the hall during period 4 and it will last approximately an hour. 
They will be reminded by their form tutor, but if you could do the same this would be great.   
  
Please take the opportunity to discuss with your child when they return home about what they found 
out from the talk and encourage them to aim high with their future plans beyond Kingsmead. 
 
For any further information about this University session please contact Mrs Greenwood: 
k.greenwood@kingsmeadschool.net 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
K Greenwood  

 
Mrs. K. Greenwood 
 
Senior Leader – Aspirations, achievement and opportunities  
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